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Opening Proposal Roadshow Concludes 

 

 

 
This past week, the Negotiating Committee wrapped up the Opening Proposal Roadshow in Honolulu. Over a 
six (6) week period, the Committee met with Members at all nineteen (19) Bases, reviewing the highlights of our 
Opening Proposal as well as providing insight into what management has indicated their view is for our next 
Contract. A majority of the time at each Meeting was spent engaging directly with Members who attended,  
answering questions and providing additional clarity into specific provisions of our Proposal.   
 
At this point it’s critical for everyone to remain engaged and informed, with accurate  
Information.  To support this, we launched our Negotiations Support Activist InfoRep  
structure. InfoReps are specially trained Flight Attendants who serve as a front-line source of 
reliable and factual Contract Negotiations information. They can be identified by their purple 
badge-backers and luggage tags. InfoReps will be some of the first to receive Negotiations 
information. The InfoRep structure gives us the ability to quickly share information. Each  
Local structure will play a critical role that will ultimately afford us two-way communication of 
important information in a short period of time.  
 
The success of these Negotiations relies on all of us standing together, with solidarity,  
despite any differing views we may have from time to time. This is OUR Union, OUR  
Contract, OUR future, and OUR success depends on OUR collective commitment to the 
process and to each other! Flight Attendants interested in taking a more active role in  
support of our Negotiations should contact their Local Council to express interest in  
becoming an InfoRep. Thank you to everyone who already signed up while attending the 
Roadshow! 
 
The Negotiating Committee will now begin to prepare for the next step in the negotiations 
process; direct negotiations with the company.  Once a schedule for Direct Negotiations 
has been established it will be reported in Negotiations News.  
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Opening Proposal Roadshow Video   

Our Opening Proposal Highlights video,  
shown on the Roadshow, is now available on  

Contract2021.org 
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Roadshow Photos 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Negotiations  

&  

Social Media 
______________________________________ 

 
Keep discussion of our negotiations 
off social media!  
 
Debating our individual likes, dislikes, 
or views of the Opening Proposal has 
the potential to get heated. Even a 
simple statement that may not seem  
important, can be taken out of context 
and erode our solidarity.  And once it 
is published, there is no taking it 
back.   
 
Most importantly, when we publicly 
discuss and comment on social  
media about what is important to us 
during the course of negotiations, 
management sees it too, and they will 
not hesitate to use that information 
against us.  
 
Make no doubt, management  
monitors social media and giving 
them a view into our Flight Attendant 
community provides them with an  
advantage we cannot allow, nor  
afford, them to have. 
 
Do not give management the  
advantage, keep social media for  
socialization and fun. 
 
Again, do not use social media to  

discuss our negotiations. 

Management is watching! 



 

contract2021.org 3 Negotiations News 

Roadshow Photos  continued... 
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Roadshow Photos  continued... 


